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25 February 2021

Dear Parents
Once again can | thank you for your continued support during this very challenging situation.

We welcomed back our nursey children and our P1 — P3 pupils this week. It has been lovely
to have the children all back and see them all so happy to be back into a routine.

As | mentioned last week about pupils returning on a part time basis, we have now created
a blended learning timetable to allow all pupils from P4 — Senior Phase to attend school two
days a week.

You should now have received an email, or phone call, detailing the day that has been
allocated for your child to attend school. If you have not had any notification about this
then please get in touch with the school.

We have been working alongside Transport and if your child travels on a bus then they have
been notified as to the days your child has been allocated.

Can | remind parents/carers that if anyone at home is being tested due to symptoms of
Coronavirus, then your child must stay at home until the results have come through. We
have worked very hard as a school community to keep the infection rate very low within

school.

As you can imagine this is an ever-changing picture and | want to thank you all for your
ongoing support as we navigate our way through this very challenging time.

Yours sincerely
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Michelle Welsh
Head Teacher

Director of Children’s Services — Steven Quinn



